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STANDARD FOR SHOP FABRICATED STEEL ABOVEGROUND VERTICAL TANKS 
FOR FLAMMABLE AND COMBUSTIBLE LIQUIDS 

 

 
ULC wishes to announce the withdrawal of ULC-S630-00, Standard for Shop Fabricated Steel 
Aboveground Vertical Tanks for Flammable and Combustible Liquids.  The requirements 
contained within S630 have been incorporated with revisions, with the Fourth Edition CAN/ULC-
S601-07, Standard for Shop Fabricated Steel Aboveground Tanks for Flammable and 
Combustible Liquids.  
 
CAN/ULC-S601-07 is available in English and French and can be purchased from the ULC 
online store at www.ulc.ca. 
 
For further information regarding the application of the withdrawal and the effective date of the 
new requirements, please refer to ULC Certification Bulletin No. 2008-17 issued by the 
Conformity Assessment Services group of ULC. 
 
Any other question or concern should be directed to Tess Hofilena at (416) 757-5250 ext. 61212 
or at email address: Theresa.Hofilena@ca.ul.com. 
 
Yours, truly, 
 
UNDERWRITERS LABORATORIES OF CANADA 
 

 
 
G. Rae Dulmage 
Director, Standards Department and 
Government Relations Office 
200- 440 Laurier Ave. West 
Ottawa, ON K1R 7X6 
 


